2SS Pre-K News

Thursday, October 22nd, 2020

Supply pick-up is happening TODAY (for Ms. Meyer’s class ONLY)! You may
arrive anytime between 11:45am-1:30pm OR 3:45pm-5:30pm. You will also have
an opportunity to join the PTA and purchase Hortons Creek Spirit wear too!

To help with social distancing, please place a sign in your car window with the following
information clearly written:

Student first and last name
Grade Level
Teacher Name

Next week, October 26 - 30, we will meet Impy Ink from Letterland. We will also
be talking, reading, and singing about pumpkins! Be sure to look at your material
supply list to know what items will be needed each day. This will be our last week
of daily 9:00am meetings and 9:45am small groups.

Beginning Monday, November 2nd, our morning meeting will start at 9:20am and
will be one longer meeting rather than 2 shorter meetings. Some students are
returning to school and our morning bell does not ring until 9:15. Both in-person
and virtual students will attend the same meeting. We will build in a short break
and lots of movement to keep everyone excited and engaged.

If you have indicated that your child will return to school they have been placed in
Cohort C and will start Monday, November 9th. Teachers will provide more
information to in-person students next week! Please read additional information
from Dr. Chambers here.

Important upcoming dates:
e Friday, October 23: NO SCHOOL, WCPSS Teacher Workday
e Tuesday, November 3: NO SCHOOL, WCPSS Teacher Workday
e Wednesday, November 11: NO SCHOOL, HOLIDAY


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z3aw79gU2oVFw_L-llBYpisAZxQwEoOgINgHt_Js0zA/edit?ts=5f8f1067

